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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Global economic growth is slowing, and several economies
are suffering from recession, unemployment, and/or
environmental destruction challenging sustainable
development. These developments are reinforced by the
current COVID-19 pandemic. Developments in biology are
expected to allow for technical change addressing many of
these challenges. Reaching these expectations will require
an institutional and policy environment supporting
investments and technical change. This Special Issue
examines the possible contributions of the bioeconomy to
economic growth, employment, and the environment and
addresses how institutions and policies can support these
contributions.

More details at:

https://www.mdpi.com/journal/sustainability/special_issues/bioeconomy_growth

an Open Access Journal by MDPI

Accelerating Bioeconomy Growth through Applied Research and
Policy Change

7.73.3

mdpi.com/si/49082 SpecialIssue

https://www.scopus.com/sourceid/21100240100
/journal/sustainability/stats
https://mdpi.com/si/49082
https://www.mdpi.com/si/49082
https://www.scopus.com/sourceid/21100240100
/journal/sustainability/stats


Editor-in-Chief

Prof. Dr. Marc A. Rosen
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Oshawa, ON L1G 0C5, Canada

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable
development. Sustainability publishes original research
articles, review articles and communications. I am
confident you will find the journal contributes to
enhancing understanding of sustainability and fostering
initiatives and applications of sustainability-based
measures and activities.
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